Dear Friends, 

We’ve had a long go of it for sure.  It’s now officially been a year since March of 2020 when everything started changing.  We love to help our clients make their lives feel as normal and fulfilling as possible and that often includes freshening up your interior space as the seasons change.  If you’re starting to think about your spring renovation projects, why not stop in to see us at [STORE]? Our design experts can show you what’s new, or help you find the products that are right for your style and budget. 

We also want to say thank you to all our loyal clients who have referred people to us over the years. We pride ourselves on the amount of repeat and referral business we do, because we know that every referral we get represents a satisfied client who trusts that we’ll treat their friends and family right. 

Thank you once again for joining us for another month of the Neighborhood Advisor. We hope you have a wonderful month!

Your friend, 

[OWNER]
